Nether Loirston Growers

The year is marching on and at time of writing we are having an Indian Summer. The
warmer and drier days have allowed us to reap the huge variety of vegetables grown across
our respective plots. Beetroot and turnips have cropped well and onions have done very
well with brassicas weathering attacks by snails and Cabbage White Butterflies.

The Allotmenteers are planting up some winter crops now, among them Japanese
onions and spring cabbage, and tidying up and digging the rest of their growing beds
ready for winter.

NLGA would like to thank everybody who has generously donated compost bins. We
. only need a few more now and each of our 31 plots

:‘5;‘;&& ‘: will have one.

The photo is of a hamper of veggies grown on the
Allotments and donated to the Doonies Education
Unit fundraiser.

You can contact us by emailing
nlga@hotmail.co.uk or by telephoning

Marlene Westland, Chair, 896769, or

Michele McPartlin, Secretary, 890329 or find

) information about The Growers at www.nlga.info



